
March 30, 2020 

Sarah Wile 

City of Aurora 

Planning & Development Services Department 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, CO 80012 

Re: Letter of Authorization for High Point Pond PD1 Infrastructure Site Plan  

Mrs. Wile, 

This letter is to authorize Martin/Martin, Inc., to file on behalf of E-470 Highway Authority as the Applicant 

the High Point Pond PD1 Infrastructure Site Plan project and to communicate with the City of Aurora staff 

regarding the project with direction from E-470 Public Highway Authority. 

Sincerely, 

Neil Thomson 
Authorized Representative  

E-470 Highway Authority 


